TO:

ALL NPSC PARTICIPATING NPSC PHARMACIES

FROM:
PAT MONACO

DATE:

MARCH 11, 2003

SUBJECT:
SIGNATURE LOGS


Some of you will have the capabilities of electronic signature capture by April 14, 2003 and be capable of electronically accepting signatures for acknowledgement of receipt of the Notice of Privacy Practices (NPP). Most of you will not.  

For those of you in the latter category, we have created two styles of signature logs to record acknowledgement of receipt of the NPP.  Some of you have told us that you wish to keep a separate log for NPP signatures; enclosed you will find a signature log that will serve that purpose.  For the rest of you who wish to keep one log to record both insurance claims and acknowledgement of the receipt of the NPP, we have enclosed an additional log that incorporates both.  

Keep in mind that you must make a good faith effort to have all patients sign for receipt of the NPP – that includes your cash customers.  Make sure you have a system in place to cover them.

As with all previously received documents regarding HIPAA, if you wish to receive them by e-mail and have Microsoft Word, please e-mail your request to dfoley@northeastpharmacy.com.

